Announcements

Friday, May 2, 2025
Red Day
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!

Good Morning Warhawks! As we all begin to feel the excitement of warm weather and
"senioritis," please remember to walk out of the building during dismissal. Students that are
running or engaging in unsafe behaviors during dismissal times will have consequences by
administration.

You MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes MAY NOT be shared
by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new hall passes for
your classroom.

Pickle ball! Who wants to play? You can! The last season of intramurals for this school
year. You need to sign up by TODAY, by 3pm. Games will start the week of May 5.
Sign-up sheets and rules will be available at the front Office.

Look up and see the stars. May 8th, 9th, and 10th, step back in time to see Arrowhead Drama’s
production of To See the Stars by Cynthia Mercati — a powerful play about teenage girls
fighting for justice in the garment industry of 1909. It's drama, it’s history, it's girl power! Tickets
are on sale through the Arrowhead website or at the door.

Have a Fantastic Friday!!



